Mathews, Barbara

From: Jones, Benjamin

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 10:46 AM

To: Mathews, Barbara

Cc: Leamons, Bryan

Subject: FW: Date of last receipt of solid waste at the NABORS Landfill
Barbara,

Could you please place the email below in the Solid Waste database for me. Thanks.

Ben

From: Donna Cantrell [mailto:d.cantrell@naborssanitation.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 3:12 PM

To: Jones, Benjamin

Subject: RE: Date of last receipt of solid waste at the NABORS Landfill

Mr. Jones,
The last day we accepted waste in Class 4 was also November 30, 2012.
Have a wonderful day!

Donna Cantrell

From: Jones, Benjamin [mailto: JONESB@adeg.state.ar.us]

Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 10:53 AM

To: Donna Cantrell

Subject: RE: Date of last receipt of solid waste at the NABORS Landfill

Ms. Cantrell,

Good morning. A question regarding your Class 4 landfill has come up. Are you all still accepting any waste in your Class
4? If not, when was the date the last waste received in the Class 4? Thank you for your time and assistance.

Sincerely,

Benjamin T. Jones

Chief of the Solid Waste Division
Arkansas Dept. of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317
Phone: (501) 682-0600

From: Donna Cantrell [mailto:d.cantrell@naborssanitation.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2013 3:12 PM

To: Jones, Benjamin

Subject: RE: Date of last receipt of solid waste at the NABORS Landfill
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Mr. Jones,

Yes, that is correct. The last day that the Nabors Landfill took in waste was on November 30™.
Please let me know if there’s anything else | can do for you.

Sincerely,

Donna Cantrell

From: Jones, Benjamin [mailto: JONESB@adeq.state.ar.us]

Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2013 2:00 PM

To: d.cantrell@naborssanitation.com

Subject: Date of last receipt of solid waste at the NABORS Landfill

Ms. Cantrell,

Good afternoon. | am writing to confirm that the last date the NABORS landfill received solid waste was received at the
landfill. The date provided to ADEQ was November 30, 2012. If you have any questions or if you would like to discuss this
matter further please feel free to contact me at the phone number below. | thank you in advance for your time and
assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Benjamin T. Jones

Chief of the Solid Waste Division
Arkansas Dept. of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317
Phone: (501) 682-0600



